

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 23 AUGUST 2024



MATH IN CAREERS SEMINAR

On Monday (Week 5), Year 10 and 11 attended a Maths in Careers seminar organised by our Careers Advisor Mrs Ghabrial.







We're very thankful for the various staff who volunteered to be interviewed by Mrs Low including: Dr Gawthorne, Mr Stoker, Mrs Clarke, Mrs Pasapera, Mr Cleur and Mrs Symons. Each speaker shared the level of mathematics they attempted in the HSC, how they have used mathematics throughout their careers. There was also a special presentation from guest speaker, Chad Smith from 1300Apprentice who spoke to those who are interested in a career in trade.

We hope the students found the seminar useful as they consider future career prospects and how maths may be used. Thank you to all who were involved.

Marian Low

Mathematics Coordinator